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Patriarch Kirill’'s working meeting with Supreme
Patriarch and Catholicos Karekin Il of All Armenians

On July 14, 2010, His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia held a working meeting with
the Supreme Patriarch and Catholicos Karekin Il of All Armenians.

In attendance at the meeting were also Bishop Sergiy of Solnechnogorsk, head of the Moscow
Patriarchate’s administrative secretariat, and the leader of the Novo-Nakhichevan and Russian diocese

of the Armenian Apostolic Church, Bishop Ezra’s Nersesian, the Patriarchal Press Service has reported.

They discussed various problems involved in cooperation between the Russian Orthodox Church and

the Armenian Apostolic Church.
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